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There are benefits. Many atvs/utvs are extremely fuel efficient, financial increases for 

the state are registration, inspection fees and even insurance taxes. During inclement 

weather the four wheel dive systems could benefit those that might be otherwise 

stranded. I really hope that Oregon follows many other states and regions. 


